
IMAGINE A FUTURE 
FREE FROM 
DISAPPEARANCES



For too long families of the disappeared from Sri Lanka have struggled 
in their search for truth and justice for their missing loved ones.

We welcome the Government’s commitment to ratify the International 
Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced 
Disappearance and call on the Government to consult with victims  
and families.


